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by Pascal Bailey, State Organization President 
 

HAPPY NEW YEAR!!! 
 

We have the upcoming 
AGS Convention, Chapter 
Nominating Committees 
preparing a slate of 
officers for 2016-18, and 
for some of us, the  
closest and best DKG  
International Convention 
in Nashville at the 
Gaylord Opryland on 
July 5-9.  Come for the 

entire convention or come for one day, just join 
us.  We will be nominating Jane Thompson, 
BETA from the floor for Southeast Regional 
Director.  She will need our support! 
 

This newsletter has everything you need to know 
about the AGS Convention at the Pikeville Hilton, 
and I do hope you will join us.  It is my first 
convention as State Organization President, but 
this is second go round for NU, TAU, and ALPHA 
GAMMA chapters, who will be hosting us.  We 
will do our business and then have a good time!!!  
Join us to celebrate, honor, fellowship, and have 
fun. 
 

I often wonder why someone would be a Chapter 
officer, President, or State officer.  When I 
became a member, I was overwhelmed by the 
support I received financially and personally.  
When the Nominations Committee asked me to 
serve as an officer, I was perplexed as to why 
they would select me, but I was so honored to 
serve and give back to a group that had been so 
good to me.  Ditto for serving as a State officer.  
Never a quick learner, it has taken me 18 years 
to understand what many of you already now. 
Whether it was my service, someone’s 
initiative, or by God’s will, I am blessed to be 
Kentucky’s State President.  I am being very  
honest when I say I really dreaded all of the work, 
time, and more work.  But this fall, I discovered I 

had been given a gift!  I was a beaten down  
educator, yet DKG gave me the opportunity to 
grow as a person.  I have been loved, supported, 
encouraged, and nurtured every step of the way.  
It has been work, but it is rewarding and  
enjoyable work.  I believe I am growing from my 
experience and blessed by the opportunity. 
 

Therefore, I encourage you to accept the position 
if you are asked to serve our beloved 
organization. 

Did You Know… 
 

Pascal Bailey, AGS State Organization 
President, MU was featured in The Delta 
Kappa Gamma Bulletin Collegial Exchange.  
Her article, “Strengthening DKG and the 
Profession One Educator at a Time:  An EEC 
Award” on page 15 in Volume 82-2, 2015. 
 
Kathy Zwanzig, AGS First Vice-President, XI, 
has been selected to participate in the 2016 
Leadership Management Seminar (Golden Gift) 
in Austin, TX this summer.   
 

Pennye Rogers, ALPHA IOTA, is 
one of 24 outstanding KY educators 
selected by the Kentucky 
Department of Education and 
Ashland Inc. as recipients of the 
2016 Ashland Inc. Teacher 
Achievement Awards (TAA). These 
teachers qualify to compete for the 

2016 Kentucky Teacher of the Year Award, which 
will be announced in March AND Pennye was 
also selected as KEA Uniserv Director-Region 2. 
 

Tina Shawler, XI, is retiring on March 1 from 
the Jefferson County Public Schools after 28 
years. 
 

Jane Thompson, BETA, is retiring on April 1 
from Anderson County Public Schools after 26 
years of teaching. 
 

AGS’s Convention Society Representative 
Rebecca “Becky” Sadowski, XI State, TN, 
Southeast Regional Director, is AGS Convention 
2016 Society Representative when we meet in 
Pikeville, KY.  More about Becky on page 10. 
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Educational 
Excellence 

by Kathy Zwanzig,1st Vice President 
 
 

PICK YOUR PASSION! 
 

This is the challenge from 
the International 
Educational Excellence 
Committee for each and 
every member of DELTA 
KAPPA GAMMA.  This can 
be accomplished through 
State, Chapter, and          
individual efforts.   

 
Pick Your Passion 

1. Empowering women through leadership         
opportunities. 

2. Promoting Educational Excellence through 
programs and projects. 

3. Changing Global Awareness through          
collaboration worldwide. 

 
Determine How to Achieve the Goal 

1. Inviting Key Women Educators to            
Membership in DKG 

 Mentoring Early Women Educators, 
 Mentoring members of your Chapter 

for Future Leadership Opportunities 
within the Society, and 

 Providing Leadership Training (to 
Young Women Educators and         
Students at all levels) 

2. Planning informative and interesting programs 
for the Chapter and for the Community 

 Creating and implementing projects 
that address needs in the education 
profession, 

 Adopting a young teacher/faculty, 
 Supporting the International project, 

Schools for Africa, 
 Creating and implementing activities in 

which connections are made with     
educators worldwide. 

Just use your imagination!!! 
 

Determine at What Level You Want to 
Work toward the Goal 

 

1. Individual:  Decide what you can do on your 
own to achieve your Passion/Goal. 

2. Chapter:  The Chapter Educational Excel-
lence Committee can select a Passion/Goal 
and construct a way to achieve it. 

3. State: 
 We are already addressing the Passions/

Goals of the Society through the  following: 
 Annie Award for Programs and       

Projects, 
 Educational Excellence in the Class-

room (EEC) Award 
 We will be instituting two statewide initiatives 

this year: 
 Supporting Early Educators (SEE)   

Project 
 Schools for Africa Project 

 

What can YOU do NOW?  You can put your 
thinking cap on to help create the KY State SEE 
and Schools for Africa Project.  The Educational 
Excellence Committee requests your input and 
creativity.  We invite you to meet with us during 
the State Convention in Pikeville - either Friday 
evening or Saturday afternoon - to take ideas 
from Individuals and Chapters.  If you are not 
going to be at the Convention, but want to be 
involved, contact me or one of the members of 
the EEC Committee and we will include you 
when we have meetings on “Go To Meeting”. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Don’t Forget… 
 

Due March 1: 
 

 Annie Award Application 
 

 EEC Award Application 
 

 Volunteer Hours Forms 
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Membership 
by Dr. Elisabeth (Beth) Pyle, 2nd Vice President 

 

Membership has many 
facets; although most often 
the recruitment of new 
members takes the forefront 
with retention close behind.  
However, I would like to take 
a few moments to discuss 
the importance of 
remembrance in the overall 
picture of membership.  I 
write this because Chapter 
Necrology reports are due. 

These reports help assure that those DKG 
teachers who died during this past year will be 
remembered; each made a unique impact on so 
many students.  This is vital for the spirit of  
DELTA KAPPA GAMMA to continue from year to 
year, decade to decade.  I find it comforting that I, 
too, will one day be remembered at the Chapter, 
State, and International levels for the effect I had 
on students and others in the educational picture. 
Therefore, please send me your Chapter’s 
Necrology report and, if possible, have a 
representative from your Chapter attend our 
State Convention to remember our sisters in the 
Celebration of Life Ceremony. 
 

In my last article, I mentioned that I would be dis-
cussing the “5 Why’s Analysis” and the 
“SWOT” (Analysis of Strengths, Weaknesses, 
Opportunities, and Threats).  Both of these tools 
are available in detail of the International website, 
but I wanted to briefly explain the benefits so 
chapters can utilize them. 
 

The “5 Why’s Analysis” tool provides a method 
for a Chapter to move past symptoms and 
understand the true root cause of a problem.  By 
asking "Why?" five times you can drill down into a 
problem deeply enough to understand the  
ultimate root cause.  In addition, because there 
might be multiple issues with multiple symptoms 
to investigate, it is necessary to complete the “5 
Why’s” for each one.  The picture that emerges 
may bring the solution(s) into focus. 
 

Another extremely helpful tool is the “SWOT” 
analysis.  The acronym SWOT refers to a method 
of analysis used in strategic planning, but it can 
be used for analyzing any situation or decision. 

Basically, SWOT provides a procedure for 
identifying internal and external factors that are 
favorable or unfavorable to achieving a certain 
objective.  It is particularly helpful in identifying 
areas for development. The two main categories 
for analysis in SWOT are: 1) Internal factors – 
The strengths and weaknesses internal to the 
individual/group/organization and, 2) External 
factors – The opportunities and threats presented 
to the individual/group/organization by the  
external environment. 
 

For further information about the “5 Why’s 
Analysis Tool” and SWOT Analysis please refer 
to the DKG International website: 
http://www.dkg.org/DKGMember/Committees/
Society_Business/Membership_Assets/
Tools_for_Chapter_Strengthening.aspx 
 

One last thing --- See you all in Pikeville for a 
weekend of DKG fellowship, friendship and fun! 

White Roses 
 
 
 
 

 

Janice Ledford, EPSILON—Janice 
was an active member of DKG and 
served at both the Chapter and 
State level.  She taught at Ashland 
Independent Schools and was 
assistant principal and Principal at          

           Paul G. Blazer High School  
 

Virginia D. Hyder, ZETA—Virginia 
was an active member of DKG and 
served on various committees and 
as an officer.  She taught at both 
Bellevue Middle School and 
Grandview Elementary. 

 

Joyce Garnet Ashcraft, ZETA—
Joyce was an active member of 
DKG.  She taught 2nd grade, at 
Kenton Elementary, was a librarian 
at Ninth District School in 
Covington, and was Director of 
Library Services for the Covington  
Public School System. 

 

Deborah Withers, KAPPA—Deborah has not 
been able to attend meetings for quite a few 
years due to health.  She taught Home 
Economics at Providence High School. 
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Chapter News 
 

KAPPA  – HOPKINS and CHRISTIAN COUNTY, KY 

 
by Ruby Sneed 

 

Members of KAPPA Chapter met at Brother’s 
Bar BQ conference room on Saturday, 
November 14th in Madisonville.  We had 24 
members in attendance for our special fall 
meeting.  We began the meeting by initiating our 
new member, Beverly Fort.   

Beverly is a Murray State representative for the 
2+2 program at Hopkinsville Community College.  
She worked closely with our Chapter last fall in 
helping us support excellence in education by 
involving our Chapter in partnering with the 
GOAL committee’s reception for Christian  
County educators.  Our KAPPA Chapter donated 
six $25 gift cards for this occasion. We are 
honored to call her one of our own. 
 

After the initiation, we held our KAPPA meeting, 
while enjoying delicious Brother’s BBQ. 
 

President, Ruby Sneed, called a brief break and 
allowed members to check their silent auction 
bids.  This was the most items ever submitted to 
our Silent Auction project.  Monies from the 
auction will go toward our Chapter scholarship 
fund and to the World Fellowship Fund.  By the 
end of the bidding process, we had raised $625.  
World Fellowship will receive $307. 
 

Members also picked up their cases of pecan & 
various nut sales which resulted in a profit for our 
Chapter of $271.  This money goes toward our 
projects and convention/workshop fees. 
 

Kappa chapter is sad, however, to report the 
death of one our beloved members, Deborah 
Withers.  Ms. Withers has not been able to at-
tend in quite a few years due to health.  She 
taught Home Economics at Providence High 
School for 30 years.  Her death is a reminder to 
us all to make a difference while we’re here for 
we never know what tomorrow holds. 
 

The meeting was adjourned and members were 
encouraged to attend the Spring State Conven-
tion in Pikeville and the International Convention 
in Nashville. 
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MU  – ELIZABETHTOWN, KY 

 
by Angela Isaacs 

 

The January meeting of MU Chapter was held at 
First Christian Church of Elizabethtown.  The 
meeting was called to ordered by President 
Cherie Mingus.  Patsy Young gave us a moment 
of inspiration based on Lamentations 3:22-23.   
 

“Because of the Lord’s great love we are not 
consumed, for his compassions never fail.  They 
are new every morning; great is your  
faithfulness.”  
 

During the business portion of our meeting  
discussion was held on where to hold the 2017 
AGS Convention being hosted by MU Chapter.  
More research is going to be done and the 
information will be brought back to the 
committee.  A program and project were selected 
to be sent in for consideration for the Annie 
Award given at AGS Convention. 
 

After the business meeting concluded, we broke 
for a delicious lunch of baked potato bar and 
salads.  The program portion of our meeting was 
a real “Bucket Filler”.  Byrle Thomas and Diane 
McCamish led us in painting a beautiful picture of 
spring tulips.  It was a true nurturing of mind and 
soul.  It was fun and relaxing and stretched us to 
do something many of us felt we couldn’t. 

 
XI – LOUISVILE, KY 

 
by Kathy Zwanzig 

 

On Saturday, December 5, XI Chapter gathered 
at The University Club on the campus of the 
University of Louisville 
for our Holiday Meeting 
and Breakfast. 
 

In addition to our 
business meeting, we 
welcomed four new 
members, Jane Hunt, 
Erin Moss, Cindy 
Shiroma, and Johns 
Tucker.   
 

Our entertainment was 
arranged by new 

members Erin 
Moss and 
Cindy 
Shiroma who 
recruited a 
Manual High 
School 
student and 
her sister, a 
Manual alum, 
to sing and play their ukuleles for us.   
 

To raise money for our Grant-in-Aid, we had a 
drawing for gift cards.  Our members donated gift 
cards from various merchants in the area:  
Kohl’s, Olive Garden, Starbucks, Texas 
Roadhouse, etc.  Members purchased tickets 
and placed them in a container in front of the 

cards they 
wanted to 
“win”.  Sandy 
Smith and 
Linda Jewell 
then drew 
the winners 
for each 
card.  It was 
an easy and 
fun way to 
make mon-
ey for 
deserving 
young ladies 
wishing to 
pursue a 
career in 
education! 
 
 

 
 
 
XI Chapter members 
always enjoy the 
Holiday Meeting as it 
usually serves as the 
kickoff for the Holiday 
Season for many of our 
members. 
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UPSILON  – NORTHERN KENTUCKY  

 
by Priscilla Roberts 

 

Robert Louis Stevenson once penned these 
words: "So long as we love; we serve; so long as 
we are loved by others, I should say we are 
almost indispensable; and no one is useless 
while he has a friend."  Stevenson's words 
certainly are applicable among our DKG sisters, 
and when 22 of us gathered at Bob Evan's on 
January 9 for a big breakfast, a brief meeting, 
and then a journey to the Taft Museum in 
Cincinnati, our hearts and our minds and 
tummies were filled in more ways than one! 

What was originally known as the Baum-Taft 
House is now known as the Taft Museum of Art, 
located at 316 Pike Street, Cincinnati, Ohio.  This 
beautiful museum is a National Historic  
Landmark, once inhabited by some of 
"Cincinnati's leading citizens for several 
generations."  In fact, "Iron magnate David 
Sinton bought the house in 1871 and lived there 
with Anna, his only surviving child, and her 
husband, Charles Phelps Taft."  Later on, 
Charles' half brother, William Howard Taft, 
"accepted his party's nomination for the U.S. 
Presidency from the house's portico in 1908 and 
went on to win that election." 
 

Interestingly enough, the Taft's, a very 
conservative, yet very generous couple, traveled 
the world and brought "a renowned collection of 
fine and decorative arts" to their home that 
"helped their community grow culturally and 
economically."  Before they passed away, 
Charles and Anna signed papers that 
bequeathed their home and the collection to the 

people of Cincinnati.  Thus, in 1932, after their 
deaths, the Taft Museum opened to the public.  
Pat, our docent at the museum, a retired school 
teacher who has volunteered at the Taft Museum 
for 15 years, gave us all of this wonderful 
information and explanation as she toured us 
throughout the museum. 
 

Too, our UPSILON members viewed the historic 
paintings of Jacob Lawrence that were on 
display until January 17.  Moreover, we were 
happy that several of our newer members had 
invited their friends to our breakfast and the tour!  
One has decided to join our Chapter, and the 
other is seriously considering it.  Inviting friends 
to our meetings and letting them learn what we 
are all about, and their joining in on all of our fun 
and fellowship, has been one of the most 
effective tools in increasing our membership.  All 
of us know how challenging it can be to maintain 
and increase our membership, especially 
nowadays when everyone appears to be overly 
involved, but we just keep on keeping on, letting 
others know what a privilege it is to belong to 
such an honorable organization like DKG.  
Through these invitations, since September, we 
have had four to join, and several more will join 
us in May. 

 

In addition to 
our fulfilling 
day, 
members of  
UPSILON 
brought in a 
generous 
amount of 
personal 
items to be 
given to the 

Brighton Women's Center in Newport.  Brenda 
Staggs, Chair of special projects for over 15 
years, and her daughter, Sarah, delivered them 
to the center. 
 

Furthermore, Upsilon members are looking  
forward to our March 19 meeting with ZETA, our 
sister chapter, at the Ft. Mitchell Country Club. 
 

Too, we are excited about, and we anticipate 
meeting and hearing our State President, Pascal 
Bailey, who will join us that day for a great time 
of fellowship.   
 

Charlotte Depew, Marylyn Majancsik, Estelle Martin, Rebecca Taylor 



 

Alpha Gamma State NEWS Jan/Feb 2016 8 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Finally, we are looking forward to a rewarding 
time at our Spring Convention in Pikeville and all 
that the sisters there are planning for us. 

 

ALPHA BETA – LOUISVILLE, KY  
 

by Brenda Logan 
 

The holidays are a time to enjoy family and 
friends and just absorb the excitement of the 
season.  The ALPHA BETA sisters also keep in 

mind our members who might not be able to get 
out and enjoy the hustle and bustle of people 
coming and going during the holidays.  That 
thought goes into action as members visit and 
send cards, as we support one another no matter 
the circumstances.  We have a strong 
commitment for both internal member support 
and outside community support. 
 

All committees work continually to strengthen our 
Chapter and none has been busier than our  
Strategic Action Plan Committee that is charged 
with developing procedures and processes that 
will, among other things, help our Chapter to 
attract new members and expand our 
membership.  This plan was presented to the 
membership at the December meeting for their 
input before the Committee presents the final 
plan to the state organization.  Committee Chair 
Ann Hafling explained the goals for increasing 
and retaining membership and described the 
component pieces of the plan.  Then, each table 
worked on one of the other areas:  Finance, 
Leadership Development, Communications and 
Organizational Effectiveness.  Ann has engaged 
our president Diana Motsch and member Diana 
French to do final revisions. 
 

The Nominating Committee has also been busy 
developing a slate of officers, as well as finance 
and nominating committee members, who will 
guide ALPHA BETA for the next two years.  We 
have been extremely fortunate to have dedicated 
members who build strength into our 
organization because of their leadership roles. 
We anticipate that strong leadership to continue. 
 

In an effort to build on-going communication 
avenues to our membership, our president Diana 
Motsch surveyed our group to determine what 
social media each member uses in addition to 
e-mail.  The results of this survey will be sent to 
Bonnia Cook Fouts and will support the Society’s 
communication processes.  Diana has done an 
excellent job of keeping the membership 
informed of all pertinent information.  
 

Our meetings continue to be the venue for 
recording and keeping up with all committee 
tasks.  The majority of our meetings are held at 
Harvey Browne Memorial Methodist Church in 
Eline Hall, where we also enjoy fun and 
fellowship over dinner. 

Left to right: Pam Manker, Linda Mauser (hiding) Marylyn 
Majancsik, Linda Mauser, Karin Edgington, Judy Jackson, Estelle 
Martin, Cathy Feldman, Carol Howard, Brenda Staggs, Rebecca 
Thomas, Brenda Herrick, Judy Ihrig, Leah Runyon, Rebecca 
Taylor, Pam Thomas, Karen Martin, and Roberta Schultz. 
 

Seated: Docents Jane and Pat, and Priscilla Roberts. 
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In December our own Barbara Hicks entertained 
us by playing Christmas music prior the start of 
the meeting, followed by Anthony Ransom,  
Director of Music at St. Paul Catholic Church and 
School, who amazed us with his musical talent.  
Additionally, members brought slightly used 
clothing to the meeting to donate to Dress for 
Success, and we were reminded to bring items 
for Family Scholar House to the February 
meeting when CEO Cathe Dykstra will speak. 
We will also bring Valentines with messages for 
the men and women in our local Veteran’s 
Hospital to let them know we care and 
appreciate what they have done for our country. 
 

We have also built inroads with other local DKG 
chapters by participating in joint activities.  We 
close by sharing that we are so grateful for all 
our Chapter members who help us to reach the 
goals we set as we work continually to be a 
healthy DKG chapter!  

 

It was a musical night!  
Barbara Hicks played 
Christmas favorites on 
the piano as members 
assembled at Harvey 
Browne 
Presbyterian 
Memorial Church. 
 

Bonnie Abner and Di-
ana French got into a 
dancing mood, swaying 
to “Jingle Bells!”  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

After our delicious meal, Anthony Ransom, 
Music Director for St. Paul’s Catholic Church and 
School, amazed us with his talent.  He took  

requests and let us have a sing-a-long all without 
music! 
 
 
Betty McKay 
delivered an 
inspiring 
Thought for the 
Day before the 
meal began. 
 
 
 
 

During the 
Business 
section of the 
meeting, Ann 
Hafling led our 
members 
through a  
discussion of 
our Strategic 
Action Plan.   
 

 

Committee News 
 

by Fay Gregory, LAMBDA 
 

 

Attention Chapter Presidents 
and Historians 

 

A reminder to send your Chapter 
History updates to: 
 

Fay Gregory 
P.O.Box 768 

Manchester, KY 40962 
 

email: faygregory@windstream.net 
 

Chapter Histories are due on or before 
March 1, 2016 to be eligible for the 
drawing at AGS Convention in Pikeville 
for a $100 cash award for your 
Chapter. 
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Women of Vision 
 

We are recognizing Women of Vision again this 
year at the State Convention.  The Women of 
Vision Award is given to a member, living or 
deceased, who has mentored and/or encouraged 
you over the years.  This member has not 
necessarily held an office or served in a 
leadership role, but has been instrumental in 
making your DKG experience a glorious one 
because of her encouragement.  Women may be 
nominated by any other member of the Society, 
not necessarily an officer or committee chair. 
 

Please complete the following form and return it 
to: Ms. Sandra Smith, 10700 McMeekin Lane, 
#104, Louisville, KY 40223-6136 or email it to: 
samberlee48@aol.com. 
 

Include a $5.00 check made payable to ALPHA 
GAMMA STATE. 
 

Nominations must be received no later than 
March 15, 2016. 
 
Your Name______________________________ 

Chapter________________________________ 

I nominate______________________________ 

Your reason for nominating this member: 

_______________________________________

_______________________________________

_______________________________________

_______________________________________

_______________________________________

_______________________________________

_______________________________________ 

AGS Welcomes 
Becky Sadowski 

 

A member of the Society for 26 years, Becky 
Sadowski currently serves as Southeast 
Regional Director, chair of the 2016 Convention 
Steering Committee, and Parliamentarian for the 

Tennessee State 
Organization.  At the 
international level she 
has been as a member 
of the Golden Gift Fund 
Committee and chair of 
the Leadership 
Development and 
Membership 
Committees.  She has 
also served as Chapter 
President as well as the 
2003-2005 XI State 
Organization President. 

 

Becky’s DKG membership has provided many 
opportunities for personal and professional 
growth.  She attended the Basic and Advanced 
Leadership Seminars in XI State and is a 
graduate of the 1999 International Golden Gift 
Leadership Management Seminar.  Becky is a 
frequent breakout session presenter and speaker 
at all levels of the Society.  She was a keynote 
speaker at the 2005 SERC and has facilitated 
the Advanced Leadership Seminar three times in 
her home state of Tennessee. 
 

Serving as a Special Education advocate has 
been Becky’s passion.  Her career includes 
serving as a classroom teacher, a reading 
specialist, a Lead Teacher for the Memphis City 
Schools, an Adjunct Professor at the University 
of Memphis, and a Special Education Specialist 
and Educational Consultant for Shelby County 
Schools, as well as Head of the School of 
Education at Lambuth University.  Becky has 
served as the President of the Tennessee 
Association for the Gifted and was a Keynote 
Presenter at the Tennessee Legal Education 
Conference on Special Education.  She received 
the Jo Patterson Award in Gifted Education in 
Tennessee in 1996. 
 

Married to her college sweetheart for 46 years, 
Becky has two grown children and enjoys 
spending as much time as possible with her four 
granddaughters.  She is active in her church as 
well as in her community. 
 

A “lifelong learner,” Becky often refers to one of 
her favorite quotes from C.S. Lewis- “You are 
never too old to set another goal or to dream a 
new dream.”  
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DKG 
Educational Foundation 
Hosts Nashville Event 

at the Wildhorse 
 
Dust off your western wear and boots as you 
pack for Nashville this summer!  The DKG 
Educational Foundation (DKGEF) will sponsor 
Call Me Country at the world-famous Wildhorse 
Saloon during the 2016 DKG International 
Convention.  All DKG members and their guests 
are urged to purchase tickets when registering 
for the convention, either online (www.dkg.org) 
or using the registration form found in the Jan./
Feb. issue of the DKG News. 
 
Plan to spend Thursday evening, July 7th in the 
Wildhorse Saloon located in the heart of  
Nashville’s entertainment district.  This three-
level historic warehouse has been converted into 
a 66,000 sq. ft. country music dance hall, 
restaurant, concert hall, and TV production site. 
Horse sculptures and murals dominate the décor 
with many positioned for optimal “selfie” 
opportunities!  The extensive “all-you-can-eat” 
buffet on levels two and three features award-
winning BBQ selections and numerous side 
dishes. 
 
The first floor features space for performances 
by a live band and a DJ, as well as line dance 
instruction for those wanting to kick up their 
heels.  Besides dining seating, the second and 
third floors include cash bars and a variety of 
entertainment venues ranging from billiards to 
shuffle board to big screen TVs.  Use your visit to 
the Wildhorse as an opportunity to wander in and 
out of all the famous clubs and shops located in 
the area – with a ride home to the Opryland  
Hotel provided at your convenience. 
 
Your ticket ($165) includes: 
 transportation (buses will run every 20 

minutes between the Wildhorse Saloon and 
the Opryland Hotel) 

 access to all levels and activities 
 entertainment -– DJ, live band, line dance  

instruction, dance floor 

 dinner buffet 
 a tax deductible donation to the Foundation 
 
Purchase tickets for the DKGEF Call Me Country 
event on the Convention Registration Form and 
join your friends for a “get-down good time” at 
the Wildhorse in Nashville! 
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